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Sunday was wet and rainy. Mark was disappointed, thinking that no one would come out with a 

forecast of 2+ inches of rain for the day! Fortunately for us, Mark came anyway, and so did 13 

other riders to try out the sections he had prepared. It turned out to be a great day with only a 

slight drizzle that failed to dampen the riders enthusiasm. 

If you didn't come because of the weather - you missed out!  The detailed results are included in 

the 2012 Points and Results Summary Spreadsheet. 

 


